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Seyah Baird has been a remarkable asset 

to Burchfield Primary School.  

She has served on site-council for the last 

2 years, President of the Parent Club, has 

organized the Fall Festival for many years, 

and volunteered at many Parent Club 

activities over the years. 

Seyah has put in a tremendous amount of 

time organizing, volunteering, and looking 

out for all of the students at BPS. She truly 

exemplifies the Heart of the Hawk. 

 
- Victoria Wilson, BPS Principal 

 


